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Lake Shore Hospital Authority
NOTICE OF LAKE SHORE HOSPITAL AUTHORITY BOARD OF TRUSTEES’ EVALUATION AND FINDINGS OF HOSPITAL FACILITIES.

IN ACCORDANCE with Section 155.40(5)(e), Florida Statutes, the Board of Trustees of Lake Shore Hospital Authority retained experts to evaluate all benefits of selling or leasing the Lake Shore Hospital Authority’s hospital facilities. Subsequent to the evaluation of the hospital facilities the Board of Trustees held a public meeting on the 9th day of February, 2015, and found that it is more beneficial to the affected community for the hospital facilities to continue to be governed by the Lake Shore Hospital Authority as well as continue the current lease agreement with Lessee, HMA Lake Shore, Inc.

DATED this 9th day of February, 2015
/S/ LORETTA CHANCY, Chair
